Dear Senator or Representative…….
I care about people who have been catastrophically injured in car crashes. As an unintended consequence of the 2019 auto no-fault reform, Michigan has a crisis in care.
Insert a story such as:
· personal story of a crash
· a story you have permission to share or have heard shared openly
· your desire for you and others to have access to care in the event of a catastrophic crash.  
In 2019, the Michigan Legislature passed a law aimed at lowering auto insurance premiums. The law included a provision that cuts reimbursement for the care of survivors by nearly 50%. This made it economically impossible for long-term care companies – called post-acute care providers – to provide the high-level care needed by crash survivors with serious injuries. The law also substantially reduced the number of hours that family members can provide reimbursable care, even though some survivors need 24 hour care. Yet, no data has shown significant auto insurance cost savings. 
This impacts all Michiganders who drive and ride in vehicles. We ask for legislation similar to that proposed in recent years and which had bipartisan support:
· (1) Adjust the reimbursement limits for certain long-term care services that safeguard access to qualified, expert care. Establish rates for long-term services that ensure consistency, predictability, and reliability –and reduce unnecessary lawsuits. 
· (2) Increase the hours that family caregivers can be part of the care team and compensate them fairly. This will give individuals, families, and physicians more input into the best treatment options and improve the quality of care for survivors.
I stand with crash survivors and their families. I ask Michigan’s legislators to pass these important policy changes.
Sincerely, 
Your name
Address



